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Å According to the graph and the table there is a 
62% probability for a La Nina occurrence 
during November, December and January as 
well as a 38% probability for a neutral 
occurrence. That gives you a zero probability 
for an El Nino occurrence.

Å The highest probability for an El Nino 
occurrence until April 2017 is only 5%. That 
gives a 95% probability for a La Nina/Neutral 
occurrence.

Å What is even more impressive is 
that the probability for both a La 
Nina and a Neutral occurrence is 
higher while the probability for an El 
Nino is much lower than the 
climatological probability 
(longterm) until April 2017.

Å This situation will on average most 
probably result in above normal 
rainfall until April 2017.

Information from the International Research Institute for Climate and 
Society, Columbia University, Australia.



Information according to the CCAM seasonal forecasts of the CSIR 
for SADC issued on: Tue 22/11/2016

Å According to these maps there is a probability for higher than normal 
rainfall during January/February/March and March/April/May in the 
central rainfall area.

Å This needs to be taken into account for topdressing in the eastern part 
and planting as well as the topdressing in the western part of the 
summer rainfall area.

Å Eastern part: Topdressas early as possible, especially soils prone to 
waterlogged conditions.

Å Western part: Plant soils prone to waterlogged conditions first and also 
topdressthose soils first.


